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EFRAG
European Financial Reporting Advisory Group
Meelissquare 35

1000 Brussels
correspondant our references your references date
lgnace Bogaert €-~023/2012 {FRS 10 07.03.2012

Tel +32{0j22776174
cne-chn@cnc.chibe

Dear Sir/Madam,
Re: Exposure Draft Transition Guidance {Amendments to IFRS 10}

The Belgian Accounting Standards Board (BASB) is pleased to respond to the Exposure Draft
on Transition Guidance {Amendments to IFRS 10) issued by the 1ASB {the “Board”) in
December 2011 (hereinafter the "ED”).

The BASB welcomes the J1ASB’s decision to clarify the transition guidance in IFRS 10 and fully
supports the proposed amendments to IFRS 10,

Should you wish to discuss the content of this letter with us, please contact Jan Verhoeye at
jan.verhoeye@cnc-chn.be,
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Yours faithfully, i
I
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| Jan Verheeye,
“Ciairman BASB

Belgian Accounting Standards Board

North Gate 1, Koning Albert li-laan 16, 1000 Brussel www.cne-chn.be +32 {012 2776174



